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Launch Brief 

The emergence of the new children's and young people neurodivergent hubs (Neurohubs) is an exciting development resulting from the collaborative initiative known as the Derby and Derbyshire Children's Service Neurodevelopment Pathway. This initiative, involving multiple stakeholders, has been ongoing for the past two years and has successfully identified both immediate and long-term priorities for parents and carers, voluntary sector providers, the NHS, and local authorities throughout Derbyshire. Neurodivergence encompasses various conditions, including Autism Spectrum Disorder, Attention Deficit Hyperactive Disorder, Obsessive Compulsive Disorder, Dyslexia, and Dyspraxia.

One significant priority that has emerged from this collaborative effort is the establishment of accessible local hubs for children and young people with neurodivergent traits. The primary objective of these hubs is to provide parents, carers, and young individuals with prompt access to advice, information, and support. Additionally, practitioners also have the option to refer individuals to these hubs. By bringing together partners and providers, the hubs aim to simplify the process of accessing services that cater to the specific needs of children and young individuals, ensuring that parents and carers can access relevant support quickly and easily. Moreover, the hubs aim to provide direct access for young people, alleviating the challenges associated with transitioning. 

The advice and support offered by these hubs are centred around the key areas of need identified by parents, including early help, guidance on matters such as eating, sleeping, communicating, environmental factors, and emotional regulation. Furthermore, the hubs also provide assistance regarding broader needs such as housing, financial advice, and employment support in collaboration with other service providers. Importantly, users of these hubs will not require a formal diagnosis in order to access the support they need.

[image: ]Attached, you will find a general service leaflet as well as individual hub leaflets for our Neurohubs located in the High Peak (Zink), Chesterfield (Monkey Park), Ripley (Derbyshire Autism Services), and Derby (St. James Centre). These materials are intended for distribution purposes.
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NEURODIVERGENCE THRIVES HERE





